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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
October 23, 1979 WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 SECY-79-166A

'

INFORMATION REPORT
.

Nr: The Comissioners . r,

From : Jares ?. 3hea, Director ,J. N, ,1 o
Jf#ica Of Interna:!cnal Programs

/T h 4 h- -Thru: Executive Director .'or CPerations

Subject: EXECUTIVE BRANCH RESPONSE ON PENDING EXPORT
APPLICATION CATED 10/17/73, XSNM01471, LE'J
FOR PHILIPDINES -

?ur ose: To inform the Ccmmission of the above sucject.

Discussion: Enclosed for the information of the Commission are copies of tne
Executive Branch response on a pending export license applicaticr..
(See SECY-79-166). Copies of the Executive Branch ccmments have
been placed in the Public Cocument Room. As the Commission is
aware, this proposed export relates to XR-120, the application for
the reactor in which this fuel would be used. The Ccmmission
recently decided to consolidate XR-120 and XCOM-013 (the components
applicat-ion), but not XSNM1471, into the proceedings on procedural
and juri'sdictional issues called for by the Commission Order of
October 19.
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James R. Snea, Director
Off,fce of International Programs
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Enclosure:
As stated'

Contact: DISTRIBUTION:
M. R. Peterson,IP (492-8155) Commissioners
J. D. Lee, IP (492-7934) Commission Staff Of" ices

Executive Cir. for Opers.
Secretariat
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